
 

 

 
222 S Riverside Plaza, Suite 2730, Chicago, IL 60606 

 

February 22, 2017 
Via FedEx 
 
Steve King 
Executive Director/Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA 98504 
 
 

Re: Supplement to the Informational Filing Regarding a Pro Forma Change to Peerless Network, 
Inc.; Docket No. UT-170107 

 
 
Dear Director King: 
 

Per the request of the Customer Service Department of the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission (“Commission”), Peerless Network, Inc. (“PNI”), on behalf of its Washington operating 
subsidiaries, Peerless Network of Washington, LLC and Airus, Inc., supplements its February 14, 2017 letter 
associated with Docket No. UT-170107 to provide the date of closing for the transaction of December 13, 
2016. 

PNI understands that this letter signifying the closing date is needed in order for the Commission to 
formally close the docket.  Please let me know if the Commission has any questions or requires further 
information. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
PEERLESS NETWORK, INC. 
 
 
____________________________________ 
By: Julie M. Oost, VP Regulatory and Contracts 
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